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Hello, 

Please allow me to submit my opposition of this bill. I am a proud, law abiding woman 

and avid hunter. My family has been blessed in promoting each generation  the skills 

to be lawful, compassionate hunters. We are taught to care for our firearms, keep 

them secure and in a safe manor. These new restrictions will only turn law abiding 

citizens into criminals immediately.  I have lived my life to always follow the rules and 

laws set forth but I  would now be seen the same as a criminal. Not by robbing and 

stealing but by pure fact I lawfully own and use firearms. The new rules to keep and 

own them would create numerous hardships as they haven't even been established 

and set into motion. Gun owners follow strict guidelines already to get them. The 

firearms used in criminal activities are by people that already do not follow or 

respected the laws for their use. The bill only helps the criminals continue to take 

advantage of those of us that work hard for our things as they will continue to be 

treated with a slap if the hand. 


